Response to Comments

Comment Set 37
Email from Lawrence and Carolyn Gilbert dated March 16, 2004

From: LGPWR@aol.com

Sent:  Tuesday, March 16, 2004 5:54 PM

To: viejosystem @ aspeneg.com

Cc: nowires@cox.net; LGPWR@aol.com

Subject: Edison request to add above ground towers Viejo Systems Project

March 16, 2004
To whom it may concern.

Re: Viejo System Project
Southern Cal Edison request to add 66 KVA lines, and new towers, in the northeastern section of the city of
Mission Viejo.

As we live within a few hundred yards of the towers in Florence Joyner Park we hereby demand that any

additional service, if necessary, be provided by burying said lines. Buried lines already exist at the Chiquita 37-1
Substation. This is documented by the provision of service to the city of Rancho Santa Marguerita from this same

station that is located at the corner of Alicia Parkway and Olympiad Road. Those lines, going east under Alicia

Parkway, were placed underground. We demand the same alternative methods be used for any additional

lines/service in this area.

Respectfully submitted,

Lawrence and Carolyn Gilbert

28302 San Marcos, Mission Viejo, CA 92692 Tel 949.581.8688
email Igpwr@aol.com

Note: Being out of state during the Mission Viejo CPUC Pre Hearing of the 25th we will not be able to express our
concerns in person to the Judge. Please consider this to be our written statement of opposition to any above
ground additions or modifications.

Thank you.

Viejo System Project D-167 May 2004
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Response to Comment Set 37
Email from Lawrence and Carolyn Gilbert dated March 16, 2004

37-1 Thank you for providing your opinion. Please see General Response GR-3 for information
regarding the undergrounding of electrical transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, which
discusses various route options considered by the CPUC.

Viejo System Project D-168 May 2004
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